
 
 

Ketchikan Gateway Borough  
   School District School Board     

PROCLAMATION 

National Principals Month 
 October 2022 

WHEREAS, Principals are among the hardest working, yet often least recognized 
individuals in education; and  

WHEREAS, Principals create positive learning environments and share their vision, 
dedication and determination for supportive academic success for all students; 
and 

WHEREAS, Principals demonstrate leadership for all students and staffs in their 
buildings; and 

WHEREAS, Principals contribute to the strength, resilience, and success of the 
Ketchikan School District,  

NOW, THEREFORE, the Ketchikan Gateway Borough School Board, hereby 
proclaims the month of October 2022, as 

NATIONAL PRINCIPALS MONTH 

And urges all citizens to express appreciation for our KGBSD principals this 
month and throughout the year. 

      
      
     Signed on behalf of the Ketchikan School Board 
     this 26th day of October 2022. 
 
      
     _______________________________________________ 

     School Board President 


